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      Fallston Cougars Football 2012         
MEETING MINUTES
November 2012
 Commissioners Report 
· We had a great season, Thanks to all the coaches, parents and volunteers for making this all happen

· Any nominations for Officers or Head coaches must be sent to Jodi via email; you must have voting rights to nominate someone.

Secretaries Report

· Please remember to sign in at the meetings; if you do not sign in you will not get credit for attending the meeting

UCYFL

· If there are any rules with UCYFL that you feel should be changed; Email them to Ian
· Championship games will take place Saturday November 17th; Blue Division will play at Edgewood High School and White Division will play at Bel Air Tucker Field 
Fallston Rec. Council Report
· December Volunteer Holiday Party is December 10th @ Liriodendron – 7:00 pm to 10:00 pm, all volunteers are welcome. Please email Jodi. If you RSVP and DO NOT attend, the football program will be charged $35.00 a person.
· Lighting is complete
· Program to start training all coaches with education on concussions, more information to come
· Soccer Goals were purchased with wheels for the turf, this will eliminate the turf from getting damage
· Boys and Girls soccer will merge as one program starting in January 2013
· Sod will be placed by the Press box, where gravel is; this will eliminate water from pushing the gravel onto the pavement
Treasurer’s Report

· Ted handed out Budget sheet
Concessions Report
· Very successful season; thanks to all the volunteers that helped out throughout the season
· We received the second check from Outback
· In the Process of Planning a fundraiser for a night out at Outback Steakhouse, 15% of the proceeds will go to Fallston Football program  
Equipment Report

· Working on getting  dates together for equipment returns; a blast email will be sent out over the next week

· If your team is going to go beyond UCYFL, please let Chris and Ian know so we can postpone equipment return for your team

· All Head coaches are expected to be at Equipment returns for your team
Old Business

· Woman’s Flag Football Charity Event will take place Sunday November 18th, gates open at 12:00 and kickoff is at 1:00pm at Patterson Mill High School. Admission is $5.00; all proceeds go to the Wounded Warriors. Please come out and support Fallston Football Moms. The game will be round robin style against Bel Air and Emmorton 

· Bull Roast was a huge success, thanks to all that volunteered  

· Nominations for Officers (commissioner, secretary and treasurer) are open until December 31,2012

· Playoffs went great, we had 4 teams that will continue on to the Championships 
New Business
· Nominations for Head Coaches are now open until January 31, 2013; all nominations must be sent via email to Jodi Juliano, secretary@fallstonfootball.com. You must have voting rights to nominate someone. Once a nomination is sent, Jodi will email that person to see if they accept the nomination.  
· An amendment change for Article V Section II was tabled and will be voted on at the December 20, 2012 meeting. The amendment change is as follows; Board of Directors ( Head Coaches ) will have voting rights when they attend 5 regularly scheduled Board meetings over a rolling calendar year  
· An attendee at the meeting proposed that all coaches attend a certification class, the attendee will be looking into this information and will be contacting Ian; this will be discussed at the December meeting
Meeting Adjourned 9:07pm
Next meeting is December 20, 2012
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